
From:   "Mark Whitmire" <MarkWhitmire@doers.org> 
Subject:  [NOVAChorus] RE: ACDA Voices United Conference- Festival Chorus DEADLINE CHANGE! 
Date:   Wed, March 25, 2009 3:54 pm 
To:   "Joe Eveler" <joeeveler@gmail.com> 
Cc:   NOVAChorus@yahoogroups.com 
 
Hello Joe,  
 
I direct the 100-voice NOVA Community Chorus at Northern Virginia Community College (Alexandria, 
VA). I will pass the info along to them.  
 
-MW 
 
Mark A. Whitmire, DMA 
Professor of Music 
NVCC/AL 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joe Eveler [mailto:joeeveler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2009 5:49 PM 
To: Joseph Eveler 
Subject: ACDA Voices United Conference- Festival Chorus DEADLINE CHANGE! 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
For those of you who do not know me, my name is Joe Eveler, and I am the Community Choir R&S Chair 
for VA-ACDA.  I am also the chairperson of the 2009 Voices United Festival Chorus, part of the 11th 
Annual Voices United Conference. Hopefully you have all heard about our registration and application for 
this choir- it promises to be a great event!  We have Dr. David Brunner as our guest director, and we will 
be performing Morten Lauridsen's "Lux Aeterna" with full orchestra accompaniment.  I am sure many of 
you have already encouraged your choir members to apply, or thought of applying yourself. 
 
I am sending this email to update everyone that the deadline for submission has been changed to APRIL 
30TH.  This gives you and your choir members a full month extra to prepare the application and audition 
CD.  If this is your first time hearing about this event, then you still have plenty of time to apply!  Please 
encourage all the singers you know to send in an application- if any of you were around for last year's choir 
with John Rutter, you know what an uplifting experience it was, and I am certain the excitement and 
artistry will continue this year. 
 
I have attached as PDF files the cover letter and the application, which covers all the information you and 
your singers need to know.  Again, the deadline has been changed to APRIL 30TH! 
 
Thank you so much for your time and consideration.  Have a great week. 
 
Joe 
 
 
 
Joe Eveler 
Choral Director, Stafford High School 
33 Stafford Indians Lane 
Falmouth, VA 22405 
540.371.7200 x1501 
joeeveler@gmail.com 
evelerja@staffordschools.net 
 


